
PENSION SONNENBERG INFORMATION 
 
Welcome to Haus Sonnenberg, in the heart of the Alps. Whether summer or winter vacation: We look 
forward to welcoming you and are at your disposal for any wishes and questions. Your family 
Weiskopf. 
Here you will find a compact summary of information about our guesthouse: 
 

ARRIVAL 
CHECK-IN from 15:00 -20:00 (arrival outside the given times possible by arrangement) 
 

DEPARTURE 
CHECK-OUT by 9:30 -10:00 a.m. at the latest. In the event of non-compliance, half a day will be 
charged. 
 

HOUSE DOOR CODE 
Will be provided on your arrival. 
 

BREAKFAST 
Breakfast buffet from 8:00 till 9:30 am. The breakfast room is located in the basement. 

 
Internet access 
WLAN: Sonnenberg Guest 
Password: Arlberg08 
You can access the Internet with multiple devices free of charge. 
 

Room cleaning 
Rooms left before 11:00 am are cleaned every second day (except Sunday no cleaning) 
If it is necessary to change bed, pillow, sheets or matress protector we have to charge for 
additional expenses. 
 

SKI ROOM 
SKI and SNOWBOARDS as well as SKI BOOTS are stored in the ski room (entrance area). Please 
NOT in the 
room. Please also take off your street shoes in the entrance area! 

 
INFRAROT CABIN 
The infrared cabin is perfect for relaxing after a long day of skiing or for preventing a cold. The use is 
FREE OF CHARGE. 
WHERE? Basement. 
WHEN? Monday-Friday: 16:00-21:00 
Saturday-Sunday: Use on request! 
Subscribe to DeepL Pro to edit this document. 
Visit www.DeepL.com/pro for more information. 

 
HOUSE ETTIKETE 
We ask our guests to be considerate of each other. Noise after 22:00 should be avoided. 
When leaving the room, the LIGHT and TV set should be switched off. 



We are a NON-SMOKING HOUSE!  
 
Smoking is permitted on the balconies and outdoors. (Ashtray on the 
balcony and to the left of the entrance door) 
 

INVOICE 
Outstanding bills should please be payed the day before departure or by arrival. This avoids 
unnecessary waiting times at check-out. 
 
We hope you feel comfortable and can enjoy your vacation to the fullest. 
We would be very grateful for positive feedback on the online booking portals. 
 
THANK YOU and WE WILL SEE YOU AGAIN! 
 

Yours FAMILY WEISKOPF 


